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Al ame da -Co nt ra  Cos ta  Tr a ns i t  D is tr ic t  

     
June 30, 2021 
 
 
City of Oakland (submitted electronically) 
1 Frank H Ogawa Plaza 
Oakland, CA  94612 
 
Re: AC Transit Resolution in Support of Parking-Protected Bike Lanes on 
Telegraph Avenue 
 
Dear Oakland City Councilmembers: 
 
On June 23, 2021, the AC Transit Board of Directors unanimously adopted 
Resolution No. 21-023 in support of parking-protected bike lanes on Telegraph 
Avenue.  A copy of the resolution is attached for your information and 
consideration. 
 
Based on direction from the Oakland Public Works Committee of the City 
Council, Oakland Department of Transportation staff met with AC Transit staff to 
discuss the content of our comment letter sent to Council on June 18, 2021.  On 
behalf of the District, I appreciate staff’s outreach. 
 
Please contact AC Transit’s Director of Service Development and Planning – 
Robert del Rosario at (510) 891-4734 or via email at rdelrosa@actransit.org for 
further coordination on this effort. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Michael A. Hursh 
General Manager 
 
Enclosure 
 
cc:  District Secretary Linda A. Nemeroff 
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